

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

Wednesday 31st January 2024

Dear Parent/ Carer,

To celebrate the end of our English Unit on The Lonely Beast. We are organising a beast obstacle course on **Friday 9**<sup>th</sup> **February 2024**, we would like all the children in Year 1 to wear their **sports clothes** on this day.

જો તમને ગુજરાતી ભાષાંતર જોઈતું હોય તો નીચેની લિંક પર ક્લિક કરો Year-1-The-Lonely-Beast-Gujarati.pdf (lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk)

Kind Regards, Year 1 Team











Telephone: 0208 902 5454 Email: admin@lyonpark.brent.sch.uk Website: www.lyonparkprimaryschool.co.uk